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I submit my opinion that the introduction of a Same Sex Marriage Law is not a wise thing to do, and I 
strongly oppose it. 
 
My concern is for our young Australians and our future generations. 
 
Marriage always was, and always should be, the union of a man and a woman. 
 
It is one thing for the Government to stop discrimination against homosexuals, it is another thing for 
the Government to elevate the union of homosexuals to marriage. 
 
For the Government to send out the message that homosexual behaviour is healthy and normal is for 
the Government to send out the wrong message to our young and unwary. 
 
Yours faithfully 


